
June 5, 2024 

Announcement 

Long-term closing of the Exhibition Hall “Space Dome” due to renovation work 
on the building’s exterior walls. 

(Period: from June 5, 2024 to 2025 spring) 

The exhibition hall “Space Dome” and the surrounding area (including the parking lots) will be closed for a long time 
in order to implement renovation works of the deteriorated building’s exterior walls. Guided tours, the Planet Cube 
(museum shop), and the Rocket Square will continue to be available during the closing period of the Space Dome. In 
addition, the temporary exhibition room is scheduled to open from July 8, 2024, with reservations required. We have a 
temporary parking lot that also requires reservations, but it is limited, so we ask that you use public transportation if 
possible. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

<Closing period> 
From June 5, 2024 to 2025 spring 
<Closed places> 
 The exhibition hall “Space Dome” and the surrounding parking lots (see the figure below) 


